WHITMORE LAKE EARLY CHILDHOOD CENTER



8845 Main St., Whitmore Lake, MI 48189 Phone: 734.449.4464 ext.4000 or 4001 | Fax: 734.449.5336 www.wlps.net Exceptional, Personalized Education

Director Sue Wanamaker | Superintendent Tom DeKeyser

Dear Future ECC Family,

Thank you for your interest in the Whitmore Lake Early Childhood Program! We offer a wide range of classroom options to fit your family's needs and schedules. If you would like to register your child for our Enrichment Preschool Program, please complete the following registration packet. Other items needed are included in the list below.

<u>REQUIRED FORMS</u> (included in registration packet)

- Registration Form
- Child Information Record (Emergency Form)
- Media Release
- District Registration/Emergency Form
- AlertNow Contact Information Form
- Student Residency Questionnaire

ADDITIONAL REQUIRED DOCUMENTATION

- Birth Certificate (must provide original)
- Recent Physical (must be within last 12 months, and is due by the 30th day of school)
- Immunizations must be up to date before 1st day of school, or have a signed waiver from Health Dept.

If you have any questions about any of these forms or need help obtaining these items, please contact Charlie Basham at 734-449-4464 ext. 4001.

Thank you, we look forward to having your child learn with us!

Charlie Basham, MSW Family Service Worker

Whitmore Lake Head Start & GSRP

Charl Bashan, MSN